BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI
Noranda Aluminum, Inc., et al., Complainants, v. )

Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri ) Case No. EC-2014-0223 and
Respondent. ) EC-2014-0224

NOTICE OF COMMUNICATION

Issue Date:  September 26, 2014

We received the attached email correspondence from Angela Moore, Superintendent of
Health Services for Noranda, regarding the above-referenced cases.

This filing is made in compliance with this Commissioner’s interpretation of the “standards
of conduct™ in 4 CSR 240-4.010 and 4.020 relating to ex parte and extra record communications and
does not otherwise imply or reflect the position of the Missouri Public Service Commission or any
other Commissioner.

Respectfully submitted,

PP

William P. Kenney, Commissioner

Yot ] ﬂiﬂw

Rachel M. Lewis
Advisor to Commissioner William P. Kenney

Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri,
on this 26" day of September, 2014.



Neuner, Joyce

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Kenney, Bill

Tuesday, September 23, 2014 8:49 AM

Neuner, Joyce; Lewis, Rachel

FW: Noranda New Madrid-Rate rehearing request

From: Moore Angela (NORALNM)

Sent: Monday, September 22, 2014 9:44 AM

To: Kenney, Bill

Subject: Noranda New Madrid-Rate rehearing request

Dear Commissioner Bill Kenney,

Thank you for taking a moment to hear my requests and concerns with regard to our request for the commission to
grant a rehearing in the Noranda Case.

i

My name is Angela Moore. | have been a nurse at Noranda for almost 16 years. My father retired from Noranda
about 5 years ago, after close to 40 years of service here. Recently my daughter started to work here-so we are a
3rd generation family at Noranda. Needless to say-my family relies on Noranda, and has for as long as | can
remember, for our economic future.

I am asking that you grant Noranda a rehearing in the Noranda case.
I'would like to ask you to approve the rate relief compromise supported by consumer groups

Without a lower electricity rate the New Madrid smelter is in danger of shutting down like so many smelters
before it.

We currently pay the 2" highest rate of the 9 smelters left in the US. If this doesn’t cha nge hundreds of jobs are
in jeopardy.

The power to save the plant is in your hands. A compromise is sitting before the commission that would provide
us with the rate relief to keep the plant open while protecting other ratepayers.

Thank you for your time a consideration in this urgent matter.

Sincerely,

Angela Moore

Angela Moore
Superintendent of Health Services

(NYSE NOR)

website: http://www.norandaaluminum.com




noranda

This communication, along with any documents, files or attachments, is intended only for the use of the
addressee and may contain legally privileged and confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient,
you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of any information contained in or
attached to this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify
the sender immediately and destroy the original communication and its attachments without reading, printing or
saving in any manner. This communication does not form any contractual obligation on behalf of the sender or,
the sender's employer, or the employer's parent company, affiliates or subsidiaries.





